
The ferry sails again! 

The Lynn/Boston ferry will start on  

June 20, 2017  

and run through  

September 22, 2017 

 

Service will depart Lynn (Blossom Street Ext.) at 7:45 a.m. 

Arrive at Long Wharf in Boston at 8:20 a.m. 

Depart Boston at 6 p.m. 

Arrive in Lynn at 6:35 p.m. 

 

Commuter passes will not be accepted 
 

One-way fare: $7 adult 

$3.50 Seniors and Children ages 3-12 

 

Water taxi service is available from Long Wharf to all the major 

destinations, Harbor Islands and points of interest along the wa-

terfront. From Logan International Airport and East Boston to 

the Charlestown Navy Yard, North End and the Seaport District! 

For more information, please visit: 

www.ediclynn.org 


